
Casa del Sol Newsletter December 2021 

 

November 30th 9:00 AM come and help with decorating the common grounds for Christmas.   There are jobs 

for everyone.  

 

December 3rd and 17th pancake breakfast 7-830 AM.  Bring your own table service. All you can eat for $4.00.  

Sign up sheet in the clubhouse. Please sign up so the men know how much supplies to.get.  

 

December 1st Euchre will be starting up. We need more Euchre players, anyone that is interested and doesn't 

know how to play we will be glad to teach you.  It is a simple game. Cost a quarter! 

 

Ladies Club - All ladies that are residents of Casa del Sol are members.  No dues, only lots of fun and 

fellowship. Activities for December are: 

December 6th decorate the clubhouse; December 13th  Diamond painting Christmas key chain with Pat 

Bateman: December 20th Christmas Luncheon details to be announced; December 27th 10 cent bingo. Bring 

20 dimes and a quarter.  Meetings are at 1 PM. 

 

Christmas parade of lights - December 15th  Decorate your golf cart, bicycle, motorcycle or yourself and join 

the parade.  Parade participants meet at the clubhouse at 6:00 PM. Parade will start at 6:30. Refreshments in 

the clubhouse after the parade.  

 

Christmas Dinner 2:00 PM. Sign up sheet will be in the clubhouse. Bring a dish to share. Activities Club will 

furnish ham and potatoes.  Guests are welcome however there will be a $3.00 charge per guest. Donations 

toward the ham will be appreciated.  

 

New Years Eve Party  - 7-11 PM. Tickets will go on December 1st at $10.00 per person. Door prizes are 

welcome. Bring your own snacks and beverages. Any questions see Larry and Gail. Thank you for chairing this 

activity.  

 

The Toys for Tots box is in the clubhouse. Donations are welcome.  

 

Phone books - Any changes please give to Jerry Vaughn.  We are adding pictures to the Phone book.  Jim 

Johnson is trying to get a picture of all residents so if Jim stops and asks to take your picture SMILE. 

 

The HOA meeting will be December 9th 10:00 AM. Residents are welcome.  The HOA is looking for 

candidates for board members.  Consider getting involved! 

 

Computer class will start on December 14th at 10:00 AM.  

 

Christmas caroling will be announced at a later date. 

 

There will be a sign up sheet in the clubhouse for a deep sea fishing trip. If you are Interested please sign up.  

Time and date will be announced later. 

 

Check the bulletin board for any additions or changes.  

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

 


